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I STRONGLY  support Oregonians’ right to vote by mail. Many positives including the 

time and space to go over each vote in a purposeful way. It also makes voting 

accessible wherever you live. Gone are the days when we stood in line and waited 

and had to find time outside of our busy work schedules. It’s secure and efficient. It 

should be available in every state. Everyone should be able to vote. VOTE BY MAIL!  


